
 

NOTICE 
 

from the  
Department of Buildings 

 
 
DATE:   02.22.21 
           
Re:   41-61 Covert Avenue – Fire Restoration Update 05 
   
43 – 61 Covert Avenue 
 
The remaining debris cleanup has been delayed by the inclement weather we’ve received recently and will 
continue once the site is safe for working.   
 
The property owner’s architect will be presenting the plan for reconstruction to the Architectural Review Board at 
the meeting occurring this Wednesday, February 24th at 8:00 pm via Zoom.  Details can be found on the Village 
website events page if you would like to join the meeting.  https://fpvillage.org/event-directory/ 
 
41 Covert Avenue 
 
The loss is still under review by the owner’s insurance company therefore cleanup cannot commence until it is 
resolved. 
 
Further updates will be shared once they have been confirmed. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Building Department with any questions or concerns from 8:30am – 4:30pm 
Monday to Friday at 516.326.6319 or FPBuildings@fpvillage.org. 
 
Regards, 
 
Renee Marcus, AIA 
Superintendent of Buildings 
 
 

https://fpvillage.org/event-directory/

